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In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 
 this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,  

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 
 

SHOWING OF THE MUSICAL PLAYS AND FILMS FOR THE 24th SEASON 
OF THE PHILIPPINE STAGERS FOUNDATION 

 
The Philippine Stagers Foundation (PSF), a non-profit theater company, will present its 

musical plays and films for the 24th season. The shows will be held in various theaters in Metro 
Manila and select provinces from July 2024 to May 2025. 
 

The musical plays and films for this season include: 
 

 Title Description 
Obra ni Juan A musical about the life of Juan Luna and his 

struggle with mental illness. 
Bayani Love’s Hero Z A historical fiction depicting our known 

national heroes as modern-day frontliners 
fighting against a virus created by humans. 

Troy Avenue A modern adaptation of the Trojan War with a 
jukebox musical twist. 

Joe: A Filipino Rocksical; 
The Movie 

A full-movie musical about the life and story 
of the national hero, Dr. Jose Rizal. 

 
The PSF aims to provide supplemental learning, such as watching a quality stage 

presentation that will benefit the students academically, for they focus on the holistic approach 
in the study of the Filipino language, modern literature, arts appreciation, value formation, and 
Philippine history. 
 

Learners and teachers from public and private secondary schools are invited to watch the 
film.  

 
Participation of learners and teachers from public and private schools shall be purely 

voluntary and will not hamper instructional time in compliance with the provisions of DepEd 
Order (DO) No. 009, s. 2024 titled Implementing Guidelines on the School Calendar and Activities 
for the School Year 2024–2025 and DO 9, s. 2005 titled Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged 
Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith and the policy on off-campus activities stated 
in DO 66, s. 2017. 
 

This is also subject to the no-collection policy as stated in Section 3 of Republic Act No. 
5546 also known as An Act Prohibiting the Sale of Tickets and/or the Collection of Contributions 
for Whatever Project or Purpose from Students and Teachers of Public and Private Schools, 
Colleges and Universities (Ganzon Law), issued in DO 19, s. 2008, and reiterated in DepEd 
Memorandum No. 041, s. 2024. 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 

Atty. Vincent M. Tañada 
Founder and Artistic Director 
Philippine Stagers Foundation   
Email Address: philstagers2013@gmail.com 
Mobile Phone Nos.: 0917-164-5078 and 0956-669-0335 
Facebook Page: Philippine Stagers Foundation 
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